There may be D-Star user Operators that had registered their call sign with W4VLG.
 
W4VLG as a D-STAR Gateway no longer exists. How does this affect you?
 
You may be able to use D-STAR to any repeater locally only. 
 
This means that any call you make to a local repeater and the far end call is coming in on a reflector to the local repeater, they will not hear you
and will cause R2D2 on active calls.
 
To check your registration go to www.dstarinfo.com ,  scroll down on the right hand side of the page
and click on AM I REGISTERED. Enter you call sign. If it shows you are using W4VLG you will have to re-register your
call sign using a site that accepts registrations.
 
One way is to call AES in Orlando and the gentleman there will register your call sign.
 
If you have any questions, please send me an e-mail at k8zag@arrl.net 
 
Leon  K8ZAG
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